

GRAMMAR

1 Complete the sentences with the correct form of the verb in brackets.

Example: They have (have) a new car.

- 1 _____ you _____ (like) rock music?
- 2 They _____ (not like) watching football on television.
- 3 My best friend never _____ (eat) fast food.
- 4 How often _____ your sister _____ (do) exercise?
- 5 What _____ (be) your father's name?
- 6 Their son _____ (go) to bed very late.
- 7 She _____ (not be) Canadian. She's Irish.
- 8 "Are you Scottish?" "Yes, we _____" (be).
- 9 The books _____ (not be) on the shelf.
- 10 "What are you doing?" "Hi! I _____ (wait) for the bus. It's very late."
- 11 What time _____ you _____ (have) breakfast in the morning?
- 12 My cousin and his wife _____ (have) a big house.
- 13 "Where _____ your brother _____ (work)?" "He _____ (not work) at present. He is unemployed."
- 14 My grandfather always _____ (read) the newspaper on Saturdays.
- 15 She _____ (not teach) Geography. She teaches Social Science.
- 16 "_____ (be) his brother a journalist?" "Yes, he _____ (be) very famous."
- 17 Where _____ your husband _____ (study) at the moment?

2 Complete the sentences with one word.

Example: My father's an engineer.

- 1 This _____ Vladimir. He's from Russia.
- 2 I can't sing in English, but I _____ in Spanish very well.
- 3 My friend likes _____ television.
- 4 We usually go _____ holidays.
- 5 **A** This isn't my bag. Is it _____?
- B** No, it isn't mine.
- 6 My neighbours _____ moving to another house next Saturday.
- 7 They can climb very high mountains. They are good _____ climbing.
- 8 Our French lesson finishes _____ ten o'clock.
- 9 _____ you help me, please? I don't understand the homework.
- 10 He's our new History teacher. _____ name is Homer.
- 11 Tom Cruise is a good actor, but I don't like _____ very much.
- 12 This dog _____ playing with the ball. It is sleeping right now.
- 13 Do you like _____ to the theatre?
- 14 What sports do you do _____ winter?
- 15 **A** _____ is this cell phone?
- B** I don't know. It isn't mine.

3 Underline the correct word or phrase.

Example: I usually go to bed **on** / **at** eleven o'clock.

- 1 Is that **my** / **mine** book?
- 2 I like **these** / **those** beautiful sandals there.
- 3 Pam is **Maria**' / **Maria's** cousin.
- 4 **Does he can** / **Can he** ride a motorbike?
- 5 Is this a **hotel expensive** / expensive hotel.
- 6 His boss is **a** / **an** lawyer.
- 7 He' a bad student. **He's never** / **He never is** late for class.
- 8 That's Laura's son, Michael. Do you know **he** / **him**?
- 9 Do **they study** / **study they** in a University?
- 10 What time is it? **It's** / **I have** half past seven.
- 11 Can you tell **I** / **me** the truth?

VOCABULARY

4 Underline the odd word out.

Example: Tuesday Friday **July** Sunday

- 1 dictionary magazine TV newspaper
- 2 daughter uncle mother sister
- 3 our their his us
- 4 wrong fine unpunctual untidy
- 5 nephew son father aunt
- 6 eat drink watch cook
- 7 bath garage dining room kitchen
- 8 tea lunch dinner breakfast
- 9 at in slow down
- 10 its her your me

5 Write the opposite.

Example: safe **dangerous**

- | | | | |
|---------|-------|------------|-------|
| 1 poor | _____ | 6 slow | _____ |
| 2 fair | _____ | 7 short | _____ |
| 3 full | _____ | 8 finish | _____ |
| 4 dirty | _____ | 9 close | _____ |
| 5 never | _____ | 10 wake up | _____ |

6 Complete the words in the sentences.

Example: I usually **sleep** for eight hours every night.

- 1 Please **t** _____ off your mobile phone.

- 2 My boyfriend has a guitar. He plays in a **b**_____.
- 3 I want to go home. Can you **c**_____ a taxi, please?
- 4 I always **h**_____ breakfast before I go to work.
- 5 I **r**_____ a newspaper every weekend.
- 6 Helen and her sister are both very tall, but her brother is very **s**_____.
- 7 They want to **g**_____ married in July.
- 8 My sister's **v**_____. She works with animals.
- 9 I usually get up very **l**_____ at the weekend.
- 10 Jackie's son loves planes. He wants to be a **p**_____.

READING

1 Read the text and tick (✓) A, B, or C.

The shopping habit

Kate and Molly are both students. They go to the same college in London and they're very good friends. They both enjoy the cinema and going to the gym and, like all young people, they both love shopping. But they go shopping in very different places.

Kate likes shopping in town. She likes going into different shops to look at different clothes and takes her boyfriend Sam with her. He doesn't like shopping, but he likes Kate! He goes shopping with her every Saturday and sits and waits in the shops. Sometimes Kate stays in town for five hours. She looks at clothes in different colours and sizes and tries them on. Her favourite designer is Calvin Klein, but he's quite expensive, so Kate doesn't often buy his clothes. She doesn't have a lot of money and she can't buy a lot of clothes, but she loves looking.

Molly also likes designer clothes. She loves buying shoes and she has a lot in her room. But Molly doesn't go shopping in town. She prefers to use the Internet. She loves shopping online. She sits at her computer for hours and looks for cheap clothes and shoes. Sometimes when the clothes arrive, they aren't the right size. Sometimes they aren't the right colour, but that's no problem for Molly. She returns them and buys more. Molly doesn't like going to the shops in town where there are a lot of people. She likes her computer – it's her favourite shop!

Example: Kate and Molly are sisters.

A True ☐ B False ☒ C Doesn't say ☐

- 1 Kate and Molly are friends.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐
- 2 They live in the same part of London.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐

- 3 They go to the same gym.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐
- 4 Kate goes shopping alone.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐
- 5 Kate goes shopping on Saturdays.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐
- 6 Kate has a lot of money.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐
- 7 Molly doesn't have a boyfriend.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐
- 8 Molly likes shoes.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐
- 9 Molly buys her clothes on the Internet.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐
- 10 Molly always buys the right size.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐

2 Now read the text again and answer the questions.

- 1 Where does Kate go shopping?
2 Where does Molly go shopping?
3 Why does Sam go shopping with Kate?
5 Why doesn't Kate buy a lot of clothes?
5 What does Molly look for on her computer?

LISTENING

1 Listen to two people who are describing other people. Tick (✓) A, B, or C to complete the sentences.

Aurelia is asking about Hannah's...

- A- boyfriend
B- brother
C- friend

Hannah's brother, Jem, has...

- A- Long, brow hair
B- A girlfriend
C- A twin sister

Hannah has...

- A- One brother.
B- Two brothers.
C- A brother and a sister

Alex and Jem ...

- A- Look different
- B- Look the same
- C- Have the same hair but different eyes.

1 Write a word to fill the gaps.

1. That? Er, that's my _____, Jem.
2. And that's his girlfriend, Lucy. The _____ girl with the _____, _____ hair.
3. Alex and Jem are _____. They're both _____.
4. They're exactly the same! They're both _____ and _____.
5. They've both got _____, _____ hair, _____ eyes, and _____ ears!
6. They're not big. I think they're _____!
7. And, has Alex got a _____?